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Memo # U2324-106 
21 Mar 2024 

TO The University Community 

SUBJECT Suspension of Half-day Work on Holy Wednesday, 27 March 2024  

 

To provide all employees ample time to prepare for the Holy Week celebrations, I would 
like to inform the University community of the suspension of online and onsite work 
starting 12 noon on Holy Wednesday, 27 March 2024.  
 
May these sacred days bring us to the deepest meaning of Jesus’ sacrifice on the cross and 
his triumphant resurrection through which we are redeemed and granted the promise of 
eternal life. 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


